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           18th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope your family have had a great start back to school this September, and a very warm welcome to families 
new to the school. The school PTA is a small fundraising team led by Lucy Cole. This year we are looking for 
new volunteers; we meet once or twice every half term but you can also just volunteer to be allocated a role for a 
specific event.  If you feel you are able to help out in anyway, please leave your contact details with Mrs Waring 
at the school office by either phone or email to admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk  
 
In previous years the amazing support received from parents has 
enabled us to install the all-weather running track and refurbish the 
Foundation Stage outdoor area.  All of the money raised this year will 
go towards funding fantastic new Forest School facilities on the 
school grounds.  
 
 
 
 
 
Our usual PTA calendar of events for 2020-2021 is a little different but there are many ways in which you can still 
help us to raise funds: 
  

 The 150 club: a monthly draw in which you choose a number at £10 each, details to follow shortly.  

 Christmas wreath boxes  

 Second-hand uniform sale 

 Use our Amazon Smile fundraiser account each time you shop using Amazon.  

 Buy Christmas cards created by your own child and professionally printed by Cauliflower cards.  

 Donate old clothes to the Bags 2 School scheme.  
 
Finally, we are looking for a company who would be interested in match-funding for the PTA this year. If you 
think your employer or your business could do this please get in touch. Obviously this would be a huge boost to 
the school.  
 
We will also be holding the following events with dates to follow: 
 

 October Pumpkin Patch – buy a pumpkin from the front lawn and raise money for the PTA and Early 
Birds Pre School 

 Scholastic Book Fair  

 Cake sales  
 
Look out for our section each week on the school newsletter for 150 club results, dates for your diary and other 
PTA news.  
 
Thanks for your continued support,  
 
The PTA Committee 
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